Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2011

Saprina Johnson
4919 W. Medford Ave., #A
Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Johnson:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Change of Hours and Age
Restriction of the Class “B” Tavern license for the premises at 2979 N. 8% St. (“Champ’s
Clubhouse™) be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon aldermanic
objections.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your applications for Change of Hours and Age Restriction of the
Class “B” Tavern license based upon aldermanic objections.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF 101366

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2011

Mark A. Fleischmann
5253 N. Lovers Lane Rd., #211
Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Fleischmann:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender’s license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the
Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the

License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF 101366

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipai Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/Citycterk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2011

Daniel B. McGuire
3816 N. Newhall St.
Shorewood, WI 53211

Dear Mr. McGuire:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender’s license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application based upon the police report.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the

License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
/MW’ ball

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF 101366

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street *» Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2011

Nicholas R. Pond
2816 N. Main St.
Racine, WI 53402

Dear Mr. Pond:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender’s license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application based upon the police report.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the

License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
D 0 odin B

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF 101366

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 563202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

Tuly 6, 2011

Christopher J. Samolyk
2413 E. Webster Pl., #1
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Samolyk:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender’s license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application based upon the police report.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the

License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
2000 I

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF 101366

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (41 4) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/Cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2011

Yanina Sanchez
1305 S. 17% St.
Milwaukee, W1 53204

Dear Ms. Sanchez:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender’s license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the
Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the

License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
W

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF 101366

City Hall » Room 205 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI §3202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Otfice of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
July 6,2011
Francisco Sandino, Agt. Atty. Andres Velez
Cash N’ Gold, LLC Velez Moreno & Vargas LLC
3616 S. 82™ St. 1336 S. 11" St.
Milwaukee, WI 53221 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Sandino and Atty. Velez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the
Common Council that your application for a Precious Metal and Gem Dealer’s license for the premises at
1214 8. Cesar E. Chavez Dr. (“Cash N’ Gold, LLC”) be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon the police report and police department testimony.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation regarding
your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation and denied
your application for a Precious Metal and Gem Dealer’s license based upon the police report and police
department testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $50 administrative fee,
by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common
Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

ingerely,

2 000 orba¥

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF 101366

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6,2011

Pedro L. Daleccio, Agt.

El Rincon Restaurant, Lounge & Beer Garden, LLC
1207 S. 33 St.

Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Daleccio:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the
Common Council that your application for a Class “B” Tavern license be approved. The Committee also
voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Tavern Dance license and
Extension of Premise of a Beer Garden be denied based upon neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation regarding
your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation to approve
your application for a Class “B” Tavern license and deny your applications for a Tavern Dance license and
Extension of Premise of a Beer Garden based upon neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75 administrative fee,
by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common
Council action with the License Division, Room 1035, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF 101366

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221  Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
July 6, 2011
Jagdish K. Patel, Agt. Atty. E. Joseph Kershek
Clybourn Supermarket, LLC Kershek Law Offices
3972 S. 96" St. 10777 W. Beloit Rd.
Greenfield, WI 53228 Greenfield, WI 53228

Dear Mr. Patel and Atty. Kershek:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “A” Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer’s
license for the premises at 2903 W. Clybourn St. (“Milwaukee Foods”) be renewed with a twenty (20)
day suspension based upon neighborhood testimony of loitering and litter and aldermanic testimony.

On June 23, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Class
“A” Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer’s license in which the Committee recommended that the
license be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon neighborhood testimony of loitering
and litter and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, July 6, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place you did not appear, and you
did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the
Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “A”
Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer’s license with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon
neighborhood testimony of loitering and litter and aldermanic testimony.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., July 26, 2011 through midnight, August 14, 2011.

¢ Respegtfully, W
evvééa <Q

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| §3202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax {(414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2011

David E. Smith
2449 N. 5% St., #B
Milwaukee, W1 53212

Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be non-renewed based upon your
nonappearance.

On June 23, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and
recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday,
July 6, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall,
200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections
and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place,
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class "D" Bartender license based upon
your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in your
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the
License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

\/;especilly, m

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hail * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢« Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6,2011

Ian J. Pesch, Agt.
Starlight Grove, Inc.
4568 S. 13" St.
Milwaukee, W1 53221

Dear Mr. Pesch:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses
for the premises at 3000 S. 13" St. (“Asalir”) be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon
the police report and neighborhood objections.

On June 23, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for the
Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood
objections. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter
at its meeting of Wednesday, July 6, 2011 commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were
advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place you did not appear, and you did not file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Amusement
licenses with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood objections.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., July 27, 2011 through midnight, August 5, 2011.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

. Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2011
Fadi Alkhatib Atty. Marc Christopher
Choice 1 Foods, LLC P.O. Box 370452
511 E. Centennial Dr. Milwaukee, W1 53237

Oak Creek, WI 53154
Dear Mr. Alkhatib and Atty. Christopher:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 20, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that the Food Dealer Retail license for the premises at
2478 N. 38 St. (“Choice 1 Foods”) be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the
testimonies of neighbors and aldermanic aides of loitering and litter.

On June 23, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Food
Dealer Retail license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a ten
(10) day suspension based upon the testimonies of neighbors and aldermanic aides of loitering and
litter. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Wednesday, July 6, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on
the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time, and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the
Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Food Dealer
Retail license with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the testimonies of neighbors and aldermanic
aides of loitering and litter.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., July 6, 2011 through midnight, July 15, 2011.

pectfully, . :

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Halt * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



